
 

Friday 22nd November 2024 
Contact: 01525 372188  Email: office@pulfordschool.org 

Parent Update 

 

‘Whatever you do, do everything for the glory of God’ 1 Corinthians 10 verse 31 

Woodland Trust—Pulford Families have 

 accepted 125 new trees 

With the help of the Woodland Trust we have 

been able to carry out our new trees for  

family initiative, where we successfully have 

rehomed  125 saplings to our families to 

plant. Even the Pulford staff and their families 

have been involved!   

Thank you to all the families who signed up.  

Please feel free to share with us any pictures of your trees 

and where you planted them.  

We hope to make this an annual event, and in time we will be 

able to celebrate the Pulford School forest! 

Thank you for your feedback regarding trips/events/’voluntary donations’. (The googleform is now closed.) We 

had a very positive response so we can now continue planning our future events. In the original letter we ex-

plained this was part of a “whole school-Governor-parent-comms” review. Part 2 of this review is attached; it 

comes from the Governors and we would ask you to read and digest in order that we can make the small changes 

necessary to help each other.  

 

Watch out, watch out! 

 

Headlice are in KS1 & KS2.  

Please check your child’s hair, and treat accord-

ingly. Please make sure that hair is always tied 

back.  

Thank you 

Christmas Tree Festival 

KS1 & KS2 have a tree each at  St. Barnabas 

Church this weekend.  

Please see below for display times. 

Fantastic Fundraising—Thank you! 

 
We raised over £110 through the sale of Royal 
British Legion merchandise and poppies. 
 

 Last week we raised £70 for the  
Anti– Bullying charity,  as we wore our 
odd socks on Tuesday. 

Many thanks, Dave 



KS2 enjoys learning about Fresh Air 

KS2 had a visit from our sustainable travel officer this week.  
She came to talk to us about air quality and how we can strive 
to improve the air we breathe.  
We took measurements in the town and we were happy to find 
out the air by school, in our lovely park area, is lovely and 
clean.  
Engine idling is a large cause of urban pollution so remember 
to switch off when parked up anywhere you drive to.  

 

 

Careful Parking & Consideration  

Where possible please can we urge families to use the free parking outside the Post Office 

for early/late drop off and pick up. We have had several near misses recently near the front 

entrance and you will appreciate we have very limited space.  As there is no pavement we 

must do everything we can to keep everyone safe. Thank you 

Pulford PTA Christmas Fair 4th December at All Saints Church 3.15pm to 6.30pm 


